
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 6, 2022 
 

 
Dear KSIA Supporter: 
 
It is time again for the KY Self-Insurers Association’s Annual Conference. The 2022 Conference will 
be Wednesday, May 11 at the Marriott Louisville East in Louisville, KY. Visit www.kysia.org for more 
information on the speakers and topics. 
 
We will once again be supporting Kids’ Chance of KY with a Silent Auction at the Conference. Any 
donation you can make will be greatly appreciated. Please return the form below at your earliest 
convenience.  
 
Thank you for supporting Kids’ Chance of KY. 

 
Angela Underwood 
KY Self-Insurers Association of KY 

 

 
 

 
A Silent Auction will be held to benefit Kids’ Chance of Kentucky, Inc. 

 
Imagine being a child again, but this time your dream of obtaining a higher education is shattered when 
your loved one’s (parent or guardian) life is suddenly changed and/or taken as the result of a serious work-
related accident. The sole purpose of Kids’ Chance is to provide scholarship opportunities for these 
children between the ages of 16 and 25. 
 
All donations are welcomed- one hundred percent of donations are applied directly to scholarships as all 
overhead (accounting, banking, legal, etc.) services are donated/volunteered. Please consider donating 
an item for the silent auction or donating directly to Kids’ Chance of Kentucky, Inc. 
 
Return the completed form via email (kyselfinsurersass@gmail.com), fax (502-223-4937) or mail (5932 
Timber Ridge Drive, Suite 101; Prospect, KY 40059). If you have any  
 

Name _____________________________________Email _____________________________________ 

 

Company ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Item description______________________________________________________Value_____________ 
 
 

Questions? Angela Underwood (kyselfinsurersassn@gmail.com or 502-223-5322) 


